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Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Hicks, Thomas - SOL <Hicks.Thomas@dol.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 11:32 AM
To: Mark Wohlschlegel
Subject: FOIA Request #651869

Mark, 
 
This is in response to my phone call to you on July 14, 2011, to obtain more information regarding the above-referenced 
FOIA request submitted by Americans for Limited Government (ALG).  I am confirming that ALG’s request is as follows: 
 

 Copies of all editions of Frances Magazine created since April 7, 2010; 
 Copies of all the Secretary of Labor’s web chats created since April 7, 2010; 
 Copies of all elevator posters within the Department of Labor created since April 7, 2010; and 
 Copies of all featured (meaning front-page) stories on the Department’s intra-net created since April 7, 2010.  

 
If you have any questions or issues regarding this FOIA request, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
hicks.thomas@dol.gov or (202) 693-5427. 
 
Thomas G. Hicks, Sr. ESQ. 
Office of the Solicitor 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue, N.W.  
Room N2434 
Washington, D.C. 20210  
(202) 693-5472 (Office) 
hicks.thomas@dol.gov 
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